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Please pass this law on behalf of motorcycle safety. As a life long motorcyclist, I fully 

support safe lane splitting. Not only does it keep motorcyclists much safer from a rear 

end collision during heavy traffic, it also relieves traffic congestion and gets everyone 

home faster and safer. Lane splitting offers a common sense solution to traffic 

congestion and might encourage more people to commute on motorcycles which will 

further diminish congestion. 


